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While Biblical Insight was only recently incorporated in Montana (December 12, 2023), all directors of the 

corporation hereby attest to having resided within 20 miles of the proposed LPFM transmitter site for well 

over 2 years. 

Consequently, in case of mutually exclusive applications, this organization must be regarded as local and 

entitled to one point in any tie-breaker analysis. 


